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Dear Families, 
 
 
Due to the regulations and guidelines surrounding the sharing of reading books, your child will be bringing 
home two reading books each week. 
  
They will either bring home two banded books OR a banded book and a reading for pleasure book. This will 
depend on your child’s year group. 
 
Books will be sent home on a Thursday and need to be brought back on a Monday. It is vital that your child 
brings their book in on a Monday to be changed, as the books have to be quarantined before they can be 
sent home again.  
 
On the days that your child’s reading book is in school, please encourage use of your own reading books at 
home, use of reading apps, magazines etc. Some local libraries are open to visit or to select and collect 
books. 
 
Please also look at the home learning on our school website, for further reading ideas. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation, 
 
 
 
The English Team 
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